COLORADO

A SPRINGS
HOUSING
AUTHORITY

December 5, 2023
ANNOUNCEMENT:

The Board of Commissioners does not convene during
the month of December.
The next Regular Meeting will be held
THURSDAY, January 18, 2024, at
2:30 PM in the Board Room of the Lowell School at
831 S. Nevada Avenue, Floor 2.

Thank you.
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Chad erght, irector




